Lynn Jennings in MTC Apparel!

Peter Bastow writes that the club sent Lynn Jennings a hooded MTC sweatshirt after her visit and talk to the membership last fall. He notes her personal response to any correspondence he has had with her even with her hectic schedule. She writes:

Peter Many thanks for the primo sweatshirt! It's a beauty and I wore it as a layer today while shoveling out our walkways. Thank you very much.

I am recovered from my surprise surgery on New Year's. [!] I've hit 80 miles this week and am doing a track workout tomorrow. I ran for 25 minutes 4 days after the surgery. My incision is so tiny the recovery has been rapid. You can't keep a determined runner down!! All the best, Lynn.

And as we know, she was not to be kept down while competing in the mile at Harvard...

JenningsLynn 02 1993